
Classes and Tuition
Students seem to be settled into their classes and doing 
well. I am hoping that everyone is aware of what their 
monthly tuition fee is. Starting this month, any outstanding 
balances after the 10th of each month will be charged a 
$10.00 late fee. 

Tuition can be paid at the studio or mailed to Beth Foley 
248 Stillwater Road Deerfield Ma 01342.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact 
me.

Costumes
I will be measuring all students for costumes the first week 
of December. Dancers will need to have a leotard on for 
proper sizing.  

Thanksgiving Break
The studio will be closed Wednesday, November 26th-
November 30th. Please check out the calendar on our 
website for future closings.

Winter Weather
As winter weather approaches please make sure to check 
the website for last minute cancelations in bad weather. I 
will also be emailing everyone when cancelations are going 
to take place.

If there are ever any questions or concerns please contact 
me directly by email or on my cell phone at 522-5747.

Beth
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